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Community Reads—about Food!  
Join us for our spring community reads 

program, One County, One Book!  From 

the months of March to May, we invite 

you all to read the same book:  “The 

Town that Food Saved: How one 

community found vitality in local food” 

by Ben Hewitt.  We will spend the next 

three months discussing the book with a 

variety of programs at the Tillamook 

Library.  Once you’ve read the book, you can enter for a 

chance to win a gift certificate to a farmer’s market!  Fill 

out your mini book review bookmark at the library or post 

your review to our Facebook event page.  Look forward to 

making garden pots, discussing local food policy, or 

watching the documentary Ingredients.  You can check out 

the book from the library or request your own copy from 

the Ford foundation at tfff.org/select-books.  We also have 

a book choice for younger readers:  “Oh Say Can You 

Seed” by Bonnie Worth.   
 

Make Hypertufa Garden Pots! 
Come and learn how to make 

Hypertufa!  Join local science guy 

Clair Thomas as he shows us all 

how to make hypertufa, a light yet 

sturdy stone substitute made from 

rock aggregates and cement.  This 

free event will be held at the 

Tillamook Library on Tuesday, March 10
th

, 2015 from 

3pm to 4:30pm.  Be sure to call ahead and sign up at 503-

842-4792.   
 

Book, Bake and Plant Sale to 
support Pacific City Library 
The South Tillamook County Library 

Club is pleased to announce their annual 

fundraising sale!  They will have books, 

baked goods, and plants for sale all day 

Saturday, March 21
st
 from 9am to 3pm at 

the Kiawanda Community Center.  

Come and grab some goodies and 

support the South Tillamook County Library.  If you have 

any questions, please contact Joani at 503-965-3681. 
 

New Website is coming soon! 
Be sure to keep your eyes open for our new website!  The 

library catalog will remain unchanged.  We are improving 

our other website at www.tillabook.info where you can 

find branch information, online resources, calendars of 

events, and more.  The new site will have an updated look 

and be easy to use.  Stay tuned to see our progress! 
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March 
Library Events 

 

March 2:  Trivia Night at Pelican 

Tap Room, 5:30pm. 
 

March 3: The Assassin by Clive 

Cussler is published. 
 

March 3: H is for Hawk by Helen 

Macdonald is published.  
 

March 6 & 7: No Storytimes at 

Tillamook Library. 
 

March 10: Last One Home by 

Debbie Macomber is published. 
 

March 10: Endangered by C.J. Box 

is published. 
 

March 10:  Cold Betrayal by J.A. 

Jance is published. 
 

March 10: Hypertufa Garden Pots 

at the Tillamook Library, 3:00pm.  
 

March 16:  Trivia Night at Pelican 

Tap Room, 5:30pm. 
 

March 16: NYPD Red 3 by James 

Patterson is published.  
 

March 17: A Dangerous Place by 

Jacqueline Winspear is published. 
 

March 21: Book Bake and Plant 

Sale at the Kiawanda Community 

Center, 9am. 
 

March 24:  The Stranger by Harlan 

Coben is published. 
 

March 24:  The Cavendon Women 

by Barbara Taylor Bradford is 

published. 
 

March 31:  The Patriot Threat by 

Steve Berry is published. 
 

March 31: The Shadows by J.R. 

Ward is published. 

Photo by flickr user Sara Gies. 

http://www.tillabook.info/
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Zinio lets you check out 

selected library magazines on 

your digital device! You can 

keep issues forever, and check 

out as many as you want at a time!  While that’s 

already pretty great, Zinio is getting better.  

Beginning March 10
th

, new signups to Zinio will 

only have to create one account in order to join!  If 

you’ve been waiting to sign up, now is the time.  If 

you are an existing user, your app will continue to 

work as before.  If you want to delete your old app 

and start new, your old content should transfer over 

to the new and simpler app.   

 

 

 

 

Do you have a young child in your life?  Parents of 

kids aged 0 – 5 are invited to a six week 

educational series to teach children early literacy.  

Each session will begin with instruction and then 

end with practice time with your child.  The first 

session was on Wednesday, February 18
th

, 2015 at 

5pm. The series will end on March 25
th

.  Dinner 

and child care will be provided.  Please call Miss 

Melanie at 503-842-4792 with questions.   

 

Tax help update 
AARP tax help is now 

officially ready to take 

sign ups.  We ask that 

you come into the 

Tillamook Library to 

sign up so that we can give you an 

informational sheet detailing what items 

to bring.  Appointments are available on 

Fridays until April 10
th

 in half hour 

increments between 12pm and 4pm.  

The AARP volunteers are qualified only 

to help with personal returns and cannot 

help businesses at this time. 

 

If you aren’t lucky enough to get an 

appointment, we can still help you get 

those taxes finished.  The IRS has sent 

copies of forms 1040, 1040A, and 

1040EZ to all libraries, but no 

instruction booklets.  We can print 

forms from the IRS website at 10 cents a 

page.  We will also try and extend your 

computer time if you are working on 

taxes as long as no other patrons are 

waiting.   
 

 
  

 

 

Visit the Bookstore! 
The Corner Bookstore is run by 

the Tillamook Library 

Foundation, with all proceeds 

benefiting the Tillamook 

Library.  The store is staffed by 

dedicated volunteers.  If you 

would like to volunteer at the 

bookstore please call 503-842-

4792.  The bookstore is open from 11am to 3pm Monday 

through Saturday. 

The Corner Bookstore sells books, CDs and movies on 

everything from sports to crafts to poetry.  They also have a 

small section of books you can pick up absolutely free! You’ll 

find something for everyone. 
 

 

Live and Learn 
 

Highlighting new books  

worth reading 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

National Birds of the World by 

Ron Toft 
 

Tillamook County is blessed with 

birds and bird lovers!  It turns out 

countries all over the world have 

welcomed feathered friends into 

their cultures.  You’ll be surprised 

at the variety of birds in this book 

as well as the ways birds influence 

the countries where they live. 

 

Would you like to share your collection in our 

display case? 

Call the Tillamook County Library 

503-842-4792 and ask for Lynette 

 

On Display Now:  
Upstairs Case: Salt and Pepper Shakers by Tillamook Pioneer 

Museum 

Foyer Case:  Community Reads 

Downstairs Cabinet: Problem Gambling Awareness Month 
\ 


